PEMBROKE COLLEGE
OXFORD.
4th September, 1962

Dear Professor,

Thank you for your letter of 3rd September. We have amended our lists accordingly.

I am afraid that we are now completely full up, and we shall be unable to take any more guests unless they are replacing people who drop out. I also have to tell you that the J.C.R. will not be available, but a room will be put at your disposal, as was previously arranged, for lecture purposes for about twenty people.

Yours since nely,

Dr. P.J. Cuff, Deputy Bursar.

Professor B. Tate, 376 Woodstock Road,